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           June 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Kindergarten is an exciting learning time for your child.  On the district website you will find 

a summer activity to help your child prepare for school in September.   

The ideas on the attached BINGO board were developed with many skills in mind including 

fine motor/gross motor, reading, math, and language.  We encourage you to work with your child 

to complete the activities and have your child color the boxes for each activity they complete.  Also, 

please attach any written or drawing activities as necessary. 

If your child completes at least one BINGO row (5 boxes), they will receive a certificate from 

their teacher in September.  If your child completes the entire BINGO board, they will receive a 

prize in addition to the certificate.  All completed activities must be returned to your child’s teacher 

by Friday, September 11, 2020.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.  In addition, below is a list of 

helpful websites to use with your child at home to prepare them for the coming school year: 

www.fun4thebrain.com 

www.ixl.com 

www.funbrain.com 

Thank you, 

Maureen Corbett and Terri Matthews 

mcorbett@twpunionschools.org 

tmatthews@twpunionschools.org 
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